



Thursday, June 27, 2024 1:00PM

Room 3076, Warwick and Zoom <https://ccri.zoom.us/j/91013001819?pwd=dkR1d0VnYTBtWIRtN2Q0bHpQbIMzUT09>

MEMBERSHIP

Ashley Casiano, Chair - Present
Jo-Ann Albro, Secretary - Present
Yamel Chinchilla, Representative - Present
Benson Arrigo, Representative – Not Present
Kaylee Collins, Representative – Not Present
Greg LaPointe, Ex-officio – Not Present
Janet Vigorito, Ex-officio – Not Present
Anna Battye, Ex-officio - Present

AGENDA

1. Roll Call
2. Welcome
3. Motion to approve May Minutes
4. Goals/Priorities for Summer
5. Inviting Student Representatives
6. Next Meeting
7. Adjournment

MINUTES

1. Roll Call
Meeting commenced at 1:09PM
2. Motion to approve May Minutes
 - Ashley Casiano made a motion to approve the May minutes.
 - Yamel Chinchilla approved
 - Jo-Ann Albro seconded
 - Minutes (2) approved (0) disapproved (0) abstained
3. Goals/Priorities for Summer
 - Ashley discussed goals in priorities for the summer as our group will be meeting till September. The Staff Assembly is working in electing new members for the Student Success Committee.
 - Ashley spoke on creating a pledge for student orientation.
 - Anna Battye and Yamel Chinchilla had previously worked with the DEI committee on the student pledge as Student Success committee members.
 - Yamel stated how they tried to work on the student commitment and it was not approved by Interim President Rosemary Costigan as Rosemary wanted more of the students input and a more positive tone on it.
 - Yamel suggested that we get a group of students and ask them what are items that successful commit to and work on. Ashley asked was there any discussion on how we establish these students?



- Yamel suggested student government, student aides, and student workers. Jo-Ann Albro asked would it be a meeting we have with the student or could it be a questionnaire/survey?
- Yamel said that we should start with a questionnaire/survey and then meet as it should be the students voice.
- Ashley asked what is the goal out of the survey?
- Yamel stated they make a student commitment/pledge. Yamel stated the student commitment/pledge would be posted and shared around each campus.
- Ashley stated that a pledge is a statement. Are we expecting the students to make this pledge?
- Anna stated we are needing the students input on how we can make the pledge.
- Ashley asked how would we target these students?
- Jo-Ann stated we could ask Human Resources for a list of student workers and aides.
- Anna explained that these are two different groups. Human Resources should be able to give the list of students that are part-time with CCRI, which are student aides and Kelly Morrissey would provide the list of student workers, students who are getting federal aid.
- Yamel stated that student workers/aides may be different for the summer than the fall. When do we want to start this?
- Anna stated she thought the current Student Success Committee was giving this work to the next group that is starting in the fall/September. What the goal for the current committee is to provide the new Student Committee Members guidance and direction to start the work.
- Ashley stated the new members should initiate the survey in September.
- Anna stated Yes, we would provide the new committee members the work that was done over the summer and the goals they need to complete. We can provide to them direction on how to start the work.
- Jo-Ann asked when will the Staff Assembly be picking the new members?
- Yamel stated once the Staff Assembly meets in September the new members will then be placed in committees. A new Chair and Secretary would then be elected for the Student Success Committee.
- Yamel stated when September comes we show on-board the new committee. Provide them the direction and goal of the Student Success Committee.
- Ashley stated that we should start drafting a survey to provide to the next committee members. Things that they may want to consider, not to say that they have to use it. For the next meeting we should come up with questions for the survey and who they should target.
- Anna stated we do need Greg Lapointe's, Vice President of Student Affairs input as well.
- Ashley said she would meet with Greg to get his input. Anna stated if not Greg a if he can point a proxy.

4. Next Meeting

- The next Student Success meeting will be held Thursday, July 25th at 1:00PM.

Meeting adjourned at 1:47PM